

July 17, 2015

Wisconsin Dual Sport Riders 511 Church Street Fall River, WI 53932

## Dear Friends:

I would like to personally thank you for donating to the Ride for Research Fund (112906639) at the University of Wisconsin Carbone Cancer Center (UWCCC) with your recent gift of \$9,125.00.

At the UWCCC, we see evidence every day why cancer research is so critical:

It saves lives:

It alleviates pain and suffering;

It gives *hope*.

As Wisconsin's *only* National Cancer Institute's designated comprehensive cancer center, the UWCCC strives to work together to find the best ways to detect, prevent and treat cancer. Truly, there is no better setting for cancer research than a comprehensive cancer center, where researchers are reminded daily by our patients of the urgency of their task and where the applications of basic science to new strategies for prevention and treatment are both clear-cut and striking.

Your support *always* makes a difference, and we are most appreciative.

Please know you will be receiving a formal gift acknowledgment and receipt from the UW Foundation, the organization that stewards all gifts to the University of Wisconsin. Once again, thank you for your support of the UWCCC and our research initiatives.

Sincerely,

Howard H. Balley, MD

Director, UW Carbone Cancer Center

Thek you again for your committeet to concer research, appeally loss that they and Royma's argaing broast and order concer research!

Sign up to receive regular e-mail updates from the UW Carbone Cancer Center about cancer prevention, read inspiring patient stories and learn more about innovations in cancer care. Subscribe to our monthly e-newsletter, Advances by visiting: uwhealth.org/cancernews